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Grand Knightôs Message  
Shawn Reichhardt 
 
Brothers,  
 
Summer is here, the grass is green, and vacations are  
happening. June brings beautiful bouquets, delicious fruits 
and vegetables, and an urge to get out there and enjoy the 
sunshine.  Appropriately, June is considered the month for 
weddings where human hearts are joined and a new life of 
togetherness begins in the eyes of God. Graduates are looking 
to start their career and step fully into adulthood. Teachers 
are looking to rest, as well as they should after a long nine 
months.  We all need to rest and spend time with family and 
friends and get rejuvenated for all that we have coming up in 
our next fraternal year. I ask that you please consider helping 
out with one of the many requests you will see from us as 
we get short handed this time of year but yet the work we do 
must still get done. 
 
I further ask that you pray and seriously think about running 
for and holding one of the many officersô positions.  All 
elected positions are open.  We need some good men to run 
our council but please be aware that these roles come with a 
commitment and some workðnot a lot but some. We have 
at least two meetings a month you must attend. You must be 
able to bring new and creative ideas to the table and have 
your voice heard. Only two positions are appointed, the  
Financial Secretary and Lecturer.  However, if you are  
interested in these all you have to do is ask. The newly elected 
GK selects these positions. If you want to know more about 
any of these positions and what they do, please ask me and 
I will share the honest truth with you. Some positions are 
more involved than others so setting the right expectation is 
important. We elect our new officers at our June meeting so 
we need a large attendance and we need you there. Newly 
elected officers will take office on July 1st. 
 
Did you know that June is the month with the longest daylight 
hours of the year in the Northern Hemisphere?   
 

Did you know in both common and leap years, no other 
month begins on the same day of the week as June?  
 
Did you know June is international menôs month? 
 
Did you know June 5 is World Environment Day to raise  
environmental awareness across the globe? 
 
Did you know Wednesday, June 14 is Flag Day (U.S.). Be 
sure to raise the flag! Please see the link to proper flag  
etiquette, FLAG RULES. 
 
Did you know your GK loves deserts and will take any off 
your hands if asked? Ok, just seeing if you have read down 
this far! 
  
May your summer be safe, fun and restful, God Bless! 

Assistant Chaplainôs Message  

Deacon Will Hunter 

That Perfect Moment  
 

Have you ever had that moment in your life where you are with a 
certain person, or at a particular place or attending an exciting event that 
leaves you speechless? During those times in our lives, we have no 
idea how close to the Lord we are at that moment. It is the perfect 
moment in our lives because the presence of the Lord is so strong 
in our hearts. There is this feeling in us of ñif I die today I have been 
fulfilled by this momentò that will linger in our hearts and minds  
permanently. Little do we realize that feeling of that moment is  
simply the presence of the Lord demonstrating to us his majesty 
and glory. Think of how we never tire of reliving that moment in our 
minds repeatedly. It is as if that moment is on a loop and nothing 
else in our minds can replace it. 
 
Why not take that perfect moment in our lives and use it to magnify 
the majesty and glory of Christ? Take that perfect moment in our 
lives and show others what it is like to have the presence of the 
Christ so near to us and what that perfect moment has done to us 
and for us. This perfect moment I speak of does not need to happen 
during moments of joy and frivolity, no it can happen in our darkest 
hours of despair and desperation. When Christ makes his presence 
felt, there is nothing else in this life that matters to us at that moment. 
The feeling of calm and serenity that overtakes our hearts and spirits 
when we are in the majesty and glory of Christ is unlike anything 
this world can produce. And once the majesty and glory of Christ 
has been felt by us, nothing on this earth can reproduce that feeling 
in our hearts and in our minds. 
 
There is no age limit, no gender, no religion, and no race when it 
comes to experiencing that perfect moment in the presence of 
Christ. There is no heartache that can replace the presence of that 
perfect moment with Christ. There is no tragedy that can destroy the 
serenity of that perfect moment with Christ. There is no temptation 
that can overwhelm the presence of that perfect moment with 
Christ because Christ has conquered each of these vices. This 
perfect moment with Christ when we feel his majesty and glory can 
happen anywhere at any time and we are moved spiritually to long 
for and seek Christ for the remainder of our days. 
 
Part of this perfect moment involves our willingness to let go of those 
feelings and individuals that have caused us mountains of grief and 
frustration that distract us from the forgiving and healing hands of 
Christ. Until we experience that perfect moment in the presence of 
Christ, we allow ourselves to remain shackled to feelings and emotions 
that never allow us to forgive, love and live in peace within our own 
hearts. We allow these feelings to suffocate us spiritually to the point 
that we cannot realize the beauty of the gift of the presence of 
Christ in our lives. We should be cognizant of the fact that a perfect 
moment can only happen when Christ is ready to reveal himself to 
us in that way and that we are also ready to accept the revelation 
of Christ in our lives. 
 
The perfect moment requires one important element on our part for 
it to be effective in our lives and the lives of others that we encounter ï 
forgiveness. The element of forgiveness can never be found here 
on earth, it can never be produced or reproduced in any way by 
humanity. The element of forgiveness can only be found in the pierced 
and sacred heart of Christ. The element of forgiveness is given only to 
the spiritually strong and trusting in the sacred heart of Christ. Be 
sure of this, only a strong person can understand forgiveness to 
create that perfect moment, while a weak person clings to anger, 
frustration, envy and the like. 
 
What perfect moment has Christ created in your life? 

https://www.almanac.com/calendar/date/2019-06-05
https://www.almanac.com/calendar/date/2018-06-14
https://www.almanac.com/content/american-flag-etiquette-rules-and-guidelines


 

Council Officers meeting is June 5  
 

Council meeting is June 10  
Dinner served from 6:00-6:40 p.m. 

Meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Northside Columbus Club meeting  
  Wednesday, June 19 at 7:00 p.m . 

 

Next work day is Saturday, June 15  
 

2nd Monthly Council Meeting is June 24  
Open to all, Pro-Life Rosary starts at 7:00 p.m.  

 
 
 
 
 

¶ Richard Pavlas, Knight of the Month for April. 
 

¶ Robert & Pansy Miller, Family of the Month for April. 

 

               BINGO WORKERS  
 

 Bishop Odin Council 2917 says 
 THANK YOU for the services of 
 the following people who helped with 
 Bingo during the month of April. 
 

People that volunteered their time were: John Buck, 
Bennie Bronikowski, Michael Goins, Paul Heidbreder,  
Miguel Navarro,  Benny Okruhlik,  Pete Palasota, 
Richard Pavlas, and Anthony Zuccarini. 
 
Individuals that worked bingo were: Lydia Clifton, 
Don Eisterhold, Anna Garcia, Mary Goins, Bryon 
Morris, Floyd Rekieta, and Tony Saenz 
 
We are in need of people willing to help with Bingo.  
Please consider selling cards, maybe call the 
numbers or just work the floor, we can use your 
help. You can choose the Friday you wish to work 
or you can work every week that we have bingo.  
Call Benny Okruhlik, Tony Sanez or any of the 
workers and we will arrange for you to get started. 

 

       ATTENDANCE PRIZE WINNER!  
  

 Brother Edward Ruhnke, Jr. won the 
 attendance prize at the May meeting.  His 
 name was the first one drawn and he was 
 present.  Next monthôs attendance prize 
 will be $100.  Social and meal from 6:00 
to 6:45 p.m., meeting at 7:00 p.m. and the attendance 
prize  drawing at the conclusion of the meeting.  

One of our long time bingo players, Sophia Dillard, celebrated 
her 80th birthday with us at bingo on May 18.  Happy  
Birthday, Sophia! 

 

Brother Knight, Mike Goins, presents Juana Sandoval, 
with a $500 council check to help offset expenses for 
their parish bazaar on June 30.  Juana is co-chairing 
St. Ambrose bazaar. 

Council Elections  
June 10  



Northside Columbus Club  
Meeting Place of Bishop Odin Council 2917  
 

May work day Volunteers were: - James Urbanovsky, Bennie & 
Kathy Bronikowski, Vic Virgadamo, David Cornelius, Paul 
Heidbreder, Kenneth Gonzales, Kenneth Bollom, Anthony 
Gonzales, Nick Navarro, Lydia Clifton, Irma Limas, and John 
Buck. I also want to thank James Urbanovsky for his regular 
weekday yard mowing. At the May work day, these men and 
women performed, over 20 jobs. GREAT JOB FOLKS!!!  
After working, we had a great lunch and social time.  
 

Our June work day is June 15th. If you have the time available, 
please join us. 
 

Please promote the rental of our facility.  You are our best 
advertisement. 
 

John Buck, NSCC President 

                  Next work day is  
               June 15  
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
To everyone that meets at the KC Hall:  Council, Home 
Association, Bar Board, Ladies Auxiliary, and CDA.  I am 
hearing complaints of people using the "Reserved" parking 
spaces in front of the hall that are designated for officers of 
the council and other designated VIP officials.  These 
designated parking spaces are for: 
 

¶ Council: Grand Knight, Financial Secretary, and Treasurer 
¶ NSCC: President 
¶ Kitchen Manager:  the people using these spaces will 

vary by day of the week and event at the hall:  
     *  Friday Nightðthe Kitchen Manager is the person who 
  operates the kitchen. 
 *  Other eventsðthis space is reserved for the person in 
  charge of the kitchen or meal. 
¶ Bar Manager:  
 * This space is reserved for the Friday night Pub Bar server. 
      *  Other events, rentals--this space is reserved for the 
     main bar server. 
¶ Ladies Auxiliary President: reserved for the current president. 
¶ CDA Regent: reserved for the current Regent. 
¶ Chaplain: reserved for the chaplain present on that day. 
 There should not be any conflict here because each  
 organization at the hall meets on separate days of the 
 week, but if there were more than 1 priest present, this 
 spot should be reserved for the highest ranking priest or 
 the one with a handicap. 
 

Ladies Auxiliary and Catholic Daughters, if you ARE NOT 
the LA President or CDA Regent, you DO NOT HAVE a 
reserved parking space, even if you have a similar officer 
title as a Council Officer. Example: the Financial Secretary 
space is for the Council Financial Secretary and NOT the 
CDA financial secretary.  
 
If anyone parks in a Reserved Parking Space without holding 
the correct office position, you will be asked to move, even 
if the officer is not present.  The Council Officers receive 
their parking space as a perk for their dedication to the 
council. The reason that Council Officers receive this perk 
is because this is "their" home. The LA and CDA leaders 
receive a Reserved Parking Space out of respect to their 
position only. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Members, guests and visitors:  the covered area to Odin  
Hall facing Whitney Street is NOT for parking.  This area is a 
FIRE ZONE and intended for ñEmergency Access and 
Useò only. This covered driveway may be used to drop off 
and/or pick up our guests who may have difficulty with 
walking. It may also be used for loading and unloading  
supplies. This area is restricted at all times from parking,  
no matter how small a group function. We have to remember 
that the age of our membership is getting older and with this 
factor comes health issues that may require "Emergency 
Medical Care," such as heart attacks, strokes, falls, etc. We 
never know when one of "us" or one of our members or guests 
will need the care of the Fire Department or Emergency 
Medical Technicians. Some emergency vehicles may be too 
large to drive under the cover, but a parked vehicle under 
the cover will prevent easy access to the building to assist 
our members and guests. You may say we can get the 
parking offender to move the vehicle, but what if the person 
is not able to be found or if the parked vehicle belongs to the 
person that is sick and needing medical attention. Over the 
past several years, when we had to call for emergency help 
for our members and guests, the Houston Fire Department 
warned us about blocking the entrances to our building with 
parked vehicles. They told us that we need to present an easily 
available access to the doors and close parking to the doors 
for the emergency vehicles. Remember, when the next 
emergency arises, it could be you or your loved one that 
needs this service. Would you want to be the one that  
prevents a person from receiving quick medical attention? 
Every second counts when medical help is needed. Also, 
please do not block any of the other designated "RED 
ZONE" areas. These are marked by the red painted stripes.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Pro-Life Program Director  
Floyd Supercinski 
 

The public is invited to join our Brother Knights  
and their families as they pray the Rosary to  
end abortion.  Our next Rosary is June 24  
 

Thank you to the Knights for providing refreshments for our 
May Rosary. 
 
Please join us in praying the Rosary at St. Rose of Lima Church 
any Thursday at 11:00 a.m. in the small chapel to your right as 
you enter the Church. 

Join the Helpers of Godôs Precious Infants on 
 

Saturday, June 15 - Mass 810 a.m. at  
Holy Ghost Church, 6921 Chetwood 

 

Followed by a Rosary at Planned Parenthood, 5800 Bellaire  
 

Remember to adhere to Archdiocesan Guidelines for 
presence at an abortion clinic 

 
For more information contact 
Vicky Whynott 832-875-5126  

 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/pro -life  

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/pro-life


 

Deadline for the July newsletter is June 16. 

Program Director  
John Buck 
 

¶ Summer FlingðAugust 24th. If you have not yet gotten 
your Dinner, Dance & Raffle Ticket, please do so soon.  

 Do not wait too long or you may not get a ticket. 
 

¶ If you can, please make a donation of liquor or beer for 
our liquor mini raffle that we have at the Summer Fling. 
Sales from the mini raffle can cover all our expenses for 
the Summer Fling. 

 
¶ Next year, Council 2917 will celebrate their 75th Anniversary. 

We are planning a celebration in March or April of next year. 
 
¶ Next year Council 2917 is hoping to begin a new Spring 

Fundraiser. 
 
¶ Both of these events, the 75th Anniversary and new fund-

raiser will be budgeted in the 2019/2020 Proposed Council 
Budget. Once the proposed budget is passed, plans will 
begin for these events. 

 
¶ How do you want Council 2917 to proceed? If you have 

certain avenues that you want the council to travel, think 
of taking on a council officer role or directorship.  

 
¶ Please continue attending our monthly Pro-Life  
   Rosaries and Rosaries for our deceased members. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Knights and Ladies Auxiliary of Council 2917 and Catholic 
Daughters Court #1750, I want to thank each and every-
one of you that participated in the K of C Lenten Food 
Drive--"40 Cans for 40 Days." By making this Lenten 
sacrifice of donating 40 cans of food for our parish food 
pantries, Council 2917 is making a gift of about 200 lbs. 
of canned food, dried beans, pastas, seasonings and 
more to each of our 3 parish food pantries--Assumption, 
St. Rose and St. Ambrose.  

Northside Columbus Club  
Floyd Rekieta, Secretary 
 

NSCC SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

On June 10, 2019, the 2nd Monday of the month, the NSCC 
will hold elections for 4 members to the NSCC Board of 
Directors. If you would like to be a candidate for one of these 
positions, please contact one of the NSCC Board Members 
or place your name on the ballot the night of the meeting. 
 

****************************** 
On June 10, 2019, the NSCC may present a proposal of sale 
or rent of the NW corner of the NSCC home association 
property to the rugby team. 

Brother Knight, 

Bryon Morriss,  
presents a $450 
check to Michelle  
Thompson for the  
St. Ambrose  
St. Vincent De 
Paul Food  
Pantry. 

Senior Citizens  
 

There will be no meeting in June.  

 

 Come out for an                                                           

 afternoon of Good  

Polka music and dancing  
 

 

Sunday, June 23, 2019 
2:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

 

KC Hall, 607 E. Whitney Street,  

Houston, TX 
 

 

Music provided by the wonderfully talented 
 

Mark Halata & Texavia  
 

Public is invited 
No reservations needed 

Doors open at 1:00 
 

Admission:  $10.00 per person 
 

For more information call:  Kathy Bronikowski  
(281-356-3535) or kbroniko@hotmail.com 

DOMINO RESULTS 
Moon Tournament Winners  

April 1 - 1st place tie:  Mickie Wendt and Charlie Heinrich 
 

April 29 - 1st place:   Billy Wojtasczyk 
  2nd place tie: Ron Wendt & Robert Miller 
 

May 6 -  1st place: Marion Lewandowski 
  2nd place: Angie Heinrich 
   

        Next Moon Tournament is June 3  
 

42 Domino Tournament July 13  



 

 

 
Especially:  
 

¶ Corporal Jason Gutierrez, USMC, grandson of 
Brother Henry & Gloria Gutierrez. 

 

¶ Shawn Hrncir, son of Brother Bob Hrncir. 

James T. Koteras June 1 

Gilbert L. Koteras June 3 

Kerry L. Von Arb June 3 

Eugene J. Bielamowicz June 5 

Carl W. Bayer June 6 

Gabriel G. Navarro June 6 

Raymond J. Kotzur June 7 

Carl W. Ferraro June 9 

Robert Rivera June 9 

James R. Dziedzic June 11 

Jude A. Borski June 12 

Donald G. De Simone June 12 

George D. Helmer June 12 

Eugene E. Johnson June 13 

Mark J. Derkowski June 15 

J. Gregory Keys June 15 

John C. Markowski June 15 

Robert L. Dirzanowski June 16 

Ismael S. Jalamo June 17 

Connor Okonski June 17 

Daniel T. OôNeil June 18 

Donald R. Kubiak June 19 

Joseph F. Garcia June 20 

Guadalupe N. Gonzalez June 20 

Anthony W. Monakino June 20 

Daniel R. Eureste June 23 

George H. Mendel June 23 

Charles E. Amos, Sr. June 24 

John R. Klesel June 24 

Craig S. Hablinski June 28 

Angelo J. Cassaro June 30 

Garry G. Lewandowski June 30 

Please contact Brother Floyd Supercinski, Chancellor,  at 
713-861-6725 if you would like to add anyone or have 
the name remain on our prayer list.  You can always 
read the prayer list on our website as well.  

 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/sick -distressed  

 

V.A. Hospital Chairman   
Bob Rivera 

 

Brother Knights Bob Rivera and Kenneth Bollom  
visited our veterans on May 12.  

 

               Our next visit will be on Sunday, July 14  
 

Any KC Brother Knight or veteran is welcome to join us.  
Please try to find time to visit our veterans. 
 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/va-ministry  

Please pray for our sick: 
 

¶ Brother Ed Okonski  
¶ Daniel Cardinal DiNardo  
¶ Deacon Will Hunter  
¶ Brother Frank Garcia  
¶ Brother Jaime Jaime  
¶ Brother Leo Landry  
¶ Brother Robert Jackowski  
¶ Brother John Fox  
¶ Brother Mark Bartniski  
¶ Brother Charles Brossman 
¶ Brother Vincent Lima 
¶ Brother Vincent Kubiak 
¶ Brother Don & Joann Psencik  
¶ Theresa Demny, wife of Brother Mark  
¶ Bruce Buss, Jr., son of Brother Bruce Buss  
¶ Arthur Perez, brother of Brother Dennis  
¶ Jesus Perez, brother of Brother Dennis   
¶ Alicia Adams, caregiver of Jesus Perez  
¶ Mildred Syzdek, mother of Brother Joel Syzdek   
¶ Brother Eugene Mendoza, member of St. Patrick Council 8404   
¶ David Russell, parishioner of St. Ambrose 
¶ Heath Turner, parishioner of St. Rose 
¶ Karen Jackson, daughter of Rosalie Lobpries 
¶ Mother of Tommy Peterson 
¶ Mike Harding, father-in-law of Brother James COilgan 
¶ Cecilia Gonzalez, wife of Brother Kenneth 
¶ Josephine McFall, mother of Brother Robert McFall 
¶ Florence Kasowski, wife of deceased Brother Marion 
¶ Sandy Descant, wife of Brother James 
¶ James Ray McDowell, nephew of Brother Joel Syzdek 
¶ Lucy Supercinski 
¶ Wane Whalen, friend of Brother Vic Virdagamo 
¶ Roy Kulhanek, member of St. Ambrose Church 
¶ Margie Rivette, aunt of Brothrs Mike & John Gala 
¶ Marilyn Baldwn, parishioner of St. Ambrose 
¶ Deacon Gary Hilbig of All Saints 
 

IN MEMORIAM 
 

Barbara Bugaj, 93, of Houston, went to be with our Lord and 
Savior on Sunday, May 26, 2019.  Barbara was born on Oct. 10, 1925 
in Brenham to Chester and Annie (Kasprowicz) Baranowski.  On 
Nov. 15, 1947, she married Ernest Bugaj. They made their home 
in Houston. Barbara was preceded in death by her parents, 
Chester and Annie Baranowski; brothers, Leonard and wife Janie 
and Alphonse Baranowski and wife Billie Hope. Barbara will be 
missed by her loving family: husband of 71 years, Brother Knight 
Ernest Bugaj; nieces and nephews, Janice and Rodney Marek, 
Steve and Dawn Baranowski and Wayne and Elaine Baranowski; 
great nieces and nephews, great-great nieces and nephews, as 
well as numerous other family members and friends. 
 
Sudie Nowak, born August 11, 1914, in Bremond, Texas, 
passed away in Houston May 21, 2019 at the age of 104. At four 
years old, Sudie moved to the Heights in Houston with her  
parents. On Oct. 3, 1936 she married Charles Nowak. Sudie was a 
member of the Catholic Daughters Court Christ the King #1750.  
She is proceeded in death by her loving husband, Charles Nowak, 
mother and father Mary and Adam Andryan, sisters Tina Andryan, 
Theresa Smith, Dorothy Bielamowicz, and Rosemarie Galla. She is 
survived by her loving daughter, Marjorie Rivette; sister-in-law, 
Florence Sivcoski; and many nieces, nephews, and friends. Sudie 
was the aunt of our Brother Knights Mike and John Galla. 
 

May God grant Barbara and Sudie eternal rest and may his perpetual 
light shine upon her.  Please remember these lovely ladies and their 
family in your prayers. 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/sick-distressed
http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/va-ministry
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/smith/


LADIES AUXILIARY  

Lydia Clifton, President 

 
Greetings Ladies, 
 
Summer is upon us and school is out which means lots of 
time to spend with your children or grandchildren. I saw on 
the news that this is the time of year when the children are 
most likely to die from accidental drownings.  Please, if you 
are going to vacation close to water or will be visiting the 
beach or pool, keep an eye on the children.  Accidents can 
happen in a split second.  My cousin in California lost a 
son to accidental drowning.  Stay safe everyone. 
 
Don't forget about the Polka Dance coming up on Sunday, 
June 23, 2019.  Mark Halata and Texavia will be playing 
some good Polka music, so grab your partner and come 
out to dance. 
 
Some of you may have accidentally forgotten to pay your 
dues this year. If you still want to be a member and can't 
remember if you paid your dues, just contact Kathy 
Bronikowski (281-356-3535) and she will let you know if 
you are up-to-date on dues.  
 
Elizabeth Meschwitzôs name was drawn for the attendance 
prize at our May meeting.  Since Elizabeth was not in  
attendance, the prize will be $40 at our next meeting which 
will be on July 8, 2019 with dinner at 6:00.  The ladies who 
volunteered to bring desert are Lydia, Kathy and Earline.  
 

Thank you to the following Bingo kitchen workers for 
April:  Lydia Mendoza, Caroline Mocek, Earline Okruhlik, 
Gloria Gutierrez, Cecelia Piwetz, Kathy Bronikowski and 
burger grillerðBennie Bronikowski. 
 

Thank you to the bakers for April: Earline Okruhlik,  
Sandra Rekieta, Bobbie Clark, Dorothy Urbanovsky,  
Lydia Mendoza, Angie Heinrich, Kathy Bronikowski. 

 
 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/ladies-auxiliary  

 

 
http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/calendar 

June 3 Domino Tournament 

June 5 Council Officersô Meeting 

June 7 BINGO 

June 10 Council Meal at 6 p.m./meeting at 7 p.m. 

June 11 NO Senior Citizensô Meeting 

June 14 BINGO 

June 15 Council Work Day 

June 16 Fatherôs Day 

June 19 Northside Columbus Club Meeting 

June 21  BINGO 

June 23 Public Dance with Mark Halata 

June 24 Pro-Life Rosary (Ladies Auxiliary)  

June 28 BINGO 

July 1 Domino Tournament 

July 3 Council Officersô Meeting 

July 5 BINGO 

July 8 Council Meal at 6 p.m./meeting at 7 p.m. 

July 8 Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 

July 9 Senior Citizensô Meeting 

July 12 BINGO 

July 13 42 Domino Tournament 

July 17 Northside Columbus Club Meeting 

July 20 Council Work Day 

July 22 Pro-Life Rosary (Catholic Daughters) 

July 26 BINGO 

July 29 Domino Tournament 

       
                CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS  

               OF THE AMERICAS  
 
 

         Next meeting is June 4  
 

    Social at 6:30 p.m. / Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

* * * * * * * * *  
 

If you are interested in the Catholic Daughters, 
please contact Pat Koteras at 713-864-4490 

 
http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/catholic-daughters 

Summer Fling  
 

Dinner, Dance & Raffle  
 

Saturday, August 24, 2019 
 

$13,000 given away in 23 prizes  
 

$100 donation per ticket - only 350 tickets will be sold 
 

Each ticket entitles admission for two to dinner & dance.  
 

Music will be provided by the  
 

Red Ravens Polka band  
 

Doors open at 4:00 p.m. 
Dinner will be served from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

Dance is from 7:00 to 11:00 p.m 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/ladies-auxiliary
http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/calendar
http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/catholic-daughters


Injured in an accident?  call: 
 

DeSIMONE LAW OFFICES 
4635 S.W. Freeway, Suite 850 

Houston, Texas   77027 
 

Phone:  713 -526-0900       Fax:  713-526-8041  
 

rdesimone@desimonelawoffice.com  
www.DeSimoneLawoffice.com  

 
 
 

 Residential & Commercial Cooling & Heating  
Sales  · Service  ·Installation  · TACLA001607E  

 

David Pawlowski  
 

Phone:  (713) 957 -8746  3600 -B Pinemont  
Fax: (713) 957 -0246           Houston, TX  77018           

                                                                      Andy McClosky  
                                                                                    Manager  

                                                          a.mcclosky@parkerlumber.net   

Parker Lumber     
www.parkerlumber.net      

                                                                        713-694-6658   
  7103 Airline Dr.     fax  713-694-2682 
  Houston, TX  77076            cell 281-850-7650 

Wendy L. Prater 
 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 
 

¶ Wills 

¶ Powers of Attorney 

¶ Probate 

¶ Family Law 

¶ Divorce 

¶ Child Support 

¶  Name Changes 
 

713-802-9171 
1919 North Loop West, Suite 490 

Houston, Texas  77008 

praterlaw@sbcglobal.net 
 

www.praterlaw.com 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, 
please contact Kathy Bronikowski at  
281-356-3535 or kbroniko@hotmail.com.   

SIR KNIGHT LEONARD P. KASOWSKI, CPA  
BROTHER KNIGHT JEFFREY P. KASOWSKI, EA  
INCOME TAX  ǒ  BOOKKEEPING ǒ  QUARTERLYS  ǒ  NOTARY 

INDIVIDUALS  ǒ  PARTERSHIPS  ǒ  CORPORATIONS ǒ  ESTATES 
 

2050 N. Loop West, Suite 115, Houston, TX  77018  
 (713) 868-8093  ǒ CELL (713) 206-1318 

 

 
 

 

 
Rental of Council 2917 facilities are 
available for  Wedding Receptions,  
�&�R�P�S�D�Q�\���(�Y�H�Q�W�V�����4�X�L�Q�F�H�D�Q�H�U�D�·�V�� Birthday 
Parties, Christmas Parties, Graduation 
Celebrations, Funerals, etc . 
 
For details contact  
Lydia Clifton, hall manager   
713-694 -2341. 


